
Reports 

You will be receiving a report for your child today via email.  Please let us know if this 

doesn’t reach you.  You will also be receiving a paper copy of your child’s attendance 

report.  If you have any concerns about your child’s attendance, please contact the 

office. 

We are trialling an online system for Parent/Carer Meetings.  Mr Dawes is sending out 

a letter with details of how to book an appointment.  Please be patient with us, as it is 

the first time we have tried to use this system, so be prepared for IT disaster!  If you 

want to speak to any of us at any time, just phone or email the office and they will ar-

range this for you. 

Building works 

The school is looking somewhat different at the moment with the arrival on site of the 

contractors who are replacing the roof and the heating boiler.  Thank you for your pa-

tience as the site has become a little less easy to navigate with the additional builders’ 

compounds.  I am also grateful to staff who have lost most of the car park as a result 

of the building.   

The project is due to be completed by February half term.   

We are working with Shropshire Local Authority to develop the former kitchen as an 

SEND hub.  I will provide more information for you about this as the project develops.   

Christmas 

As we are not able to put on our usual Christmas performances this year, we are 

working hard to prepare some online celebrations to share with our families.  More 

details to follow. 

Friends 

Thank you to the Friends who organized a brilliant Scarecrow and Pumpkin trail 

around the town.  It was very well received by the wider community as well as all of 

our families who took part.   

Friends are planning to use their profits to provide a movie and snack celebration in 

school for the children.  They are also organizing a Christmas Jumper day before 

Christmas to raise further funds.  Thank you and well done to Friends. 

 

As you will all know, we remain open and fully functioning during the current lockdown.  

So far, I have not heard of any changes we need to make, but will keep you informed.  

Keep safe and well. 

Autumn update 

 

Cleobury Mortimer Primary School 

 

Head teacher:  Mrs C J Mayfield      Chair of Governors:  Mr S Auger                                                                       Friday 06.11.2020 

Contact us:  01299 270313 admin@cmpschool.co.uk 

Dates for Your Diary: 

Tuesday 22nd December—

end of term 

Monday 11th January—Start 

of term 

 

Due to COVID-19, we are 

not planning to invite parents 

and carers into school for 

events at the moment. 

 



Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

 

Deer    George   Purdie 

  

Mole    Mia    Olly  

 

Kestrel   Mason   Katie 

    

Hare    Hannah   Elijah  

  

Rabbit   Elsie    Esme 

 

Hedgehog   Harmony   Joseph 

 

Badger   Ethan-Kai   Olivia  

 

Fox    Ivyy    Jack 

 

Ducklings   Jasmine   

 

 

Congratulations to you all! 


